Summer Reading Opportunities 


It is important for students to read over the summer.  This prevents the “summer slide” and keeps students’ brains nice and strong.  This week, Graham’s LMC director will be sharing many ways to stay a motivated reader over the summer. Kindergarten through fourth grade students will come home with a yellow copy of the summer reading challenge. 


Below are the links to the Graham Reading Challenge and the Summer Reading Opportunities Presentation with live links.  


Graham Reading Challenge
http://bit.ly/2EP02Wz


Summer Reading Opportunities Presentation
http://bit.ly/2ESy7VU



[bookmark: _GoBack]Please feel free to e-mail Michelle Shiles at michelle_shiles@ipsd.org if you have any questions over the summer.  

